
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
An open house is being held on September 18, 2017 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM at 800 
Wisconsin Avenue, the proposed location of Derrick’s House, a Class II Community Living 
facility for up to 10 children, ages 10-17, with a 30 day maximum stay. This facility would 
temporarily house both male and female youths who are exclusively from Rock County and 
are either awaiting a longer term placement in foster care, group care, or in a brief respite 
before returning to their caregiver.  
 
This is the opportunity for the public to learn more about this proposed use.   
 
A quorum of City Councilors and Plan Commissioners may be present.  No formal action 
will be taken by the boards at this meeting.    
 
 
 
Dated:  September 13, 2017 
Julie Christensen 
Community Development Director 
www.beloitwi.gov  
 
 
 

**Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the 
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services.  For additional information to request this 
service, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit, WI 53511 
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